
Dear Parents,

During the 2021-2022 school year your child may have the exciting opportunity to attend an
educational field trip with their class. At this time we would like to ask permission for your child
to attend these future trips.

Please note that you will be given more detailed information about these trips as field trip
opportunities arise.

We look forward to these educational experiences with your student. Thank you for your
cooperation.

Child’s name: ____________________________________________

Grade: ____________

Teacher: __________________________

_____ Yes, my child has permission to go on field trip(s)

_____ No, my child does not have permission to go on field trip(s)

_______________________________________
Parent’s signature


